
 

 

 
 

3 December 2024 
 

Dear Parents / Carers,  

 
Kindergarten College Issued Stationery for 2025 

At the beginning of the 2025 school year, each student in Kindergarten will be issued the required stationery 
by their classroom teacher. The stationery items will remain at the College and managed by the classroom 
teacher. The cost of the stationery is included in your College Service Fee and includes all items required for 
your child’s use throughout the year. 

The only items we require you to purchase and send with your child in the first week are: 

  3 x boxes of tissues 
  1 x hand wash pump 
  5 x A4 clear plastic book covers 

Thank you for your support and cooperation in preparing for the new school year. We wish you and your family 
a joyful and blessed Christmas and a restful holiday season. We look forward to welcoming you in 2025, 
refreshed and ready for a wonderful start to Kindergarten. 

Kind regards, 

         

Mrs Tamasin Lowe      Mrs Larne Jacobs 
Head of Junior School      Assistant Head of Junior School K – 2 


